
 

 

Electronic Systems 
Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation    
P.O. Box 1693 
Baltimore MD 21203 

 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 
Subject:  Purchase Order Assignment from Northrop Grumman Guidance and Electronics 

Company to Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation 
 
 
 
Effective 01 January 2015, purchase orders issued by Northrop Grumman Guidance and 
Electronics Company will be assigned to Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation.   
 
Impacted suppliers will be notified of specific assignments either through receipt of superseding 
replacement purchase orders or assignment letters.  
 
All other terms and conditions of affected purchase orders, including delivery and invoicing 
instructions, will remain unchanged. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

     
NORTHROP GRUMMAN SYSTEMS CORPORATION 
ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS 
      


